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Dear Parents/Caregivers,

On Wednesday, 22nd March we are celebrating “Harmony Day”.  This is an occasion to celebrate diversity in our community and celebrate the differences which enrich Australian society.

We are inviting children, if they wish, to come in the traditional dress of another country and invite them also to bring in a cultural object of interest which has come from another land.  The SRC will be setting up a display in the library, featuring these items and so we would ask that they be brought in, labelled with the child’s name and country of origin, on Friday, 17th March.

The P&C will be providing a multicultural lunch for children only at no cost.  Parents are welcome to attend a short multicultural address and watch the parade of costumes at 10.30 am.

Kind regards,

Pauline Mitchell
Principal
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